South Dublin County Joint Policing Committee Report

The Joint Policing Committee met on 30th January 2015 in County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24.

Documents presented at the meeting are available on the cmas system. 

Attendance:  Committee Members

	Cllr. D. O’Donovan (Chair)
	Cllr. P. Donovan

	Cllr. C. Brophy
	Cllr. C. King

	Cllr. M. Devine
	Cllr. S. Holland

	Cllr. P. Kearns
	Cllr. P. Foley

	Cllr. N. Coules
	Cllr. L. O’Toole

	Cllr. P. Gogarty
	Senator C. Keane

	B. Coman
	Chief Superintendent O. McPartlin

	E. Dolan 
	R. McGrath

	G. Carton
	M.  Noonan

	J. Lawlor
	A. Corrigan

	T. Deasey
	Superintendent J. Quirke


Apologies:

Cllr. E. O’Brien, Cllr. K. Egan D. McLoughlin, Mayor F. Warfield.
In attendance: Superintendent B. Connolly, Superintendent P. Duff, Superintendent D. Mann.  A. Byrne, S. O’Gorman,  N. Byrne, 

The following is a summary of the business of the JPC:

Introduction to new members.
Cyber Safety.

The JPC has supported Comhairle na nÓg in developing a cyber safety charter.  Following a request from members, a presentation was delivered on the dangers of social media and cyber safety in general.  

JPC Guidelines

The guidelines, membership and  operation of the Joint Policing Committee was explained for the benefit of new members.

JPC Sub-groups

Requests were made for members of the subgroups of the JPC
Local Policing Fora

Reports were circulated on behalf of the three local policing fora in Tallaght, Clondalkin and North Clondalkin

Garda Reports

Reports were circulated by Chief Superintendent Orla McPartlin on behalf of the DMRS region and by Superintendent John Quirke on behalf of the DMRW region.  
Anti-social behaviour

Members raised concerns about an escalation of antisocial behaviour is a particular locality.  The Gardai and the Local Authority Officials responded.  

JPC meetings are scheduled for the following dates:


Friday 
May 22nd

Friday

September 25th

Friday 
November 27th
